
Blair Square Committee 

January 23, 2019 

Meeting Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairman Barbieri at 6:03 pm. 

 

Present: P. Barbieri, S. Lively, G. Rice, M. Ellis, W. McGrath and Yvette and Chris Cain from the Holliston 
Reporter. 

Absent: M. Ahronian, J. Errickson and K. Conley 

 

Mr. Barbieri passed out copies of the MassTrails Grant for discussion.  The committee went over the 
grant page by page and made a few recommendations: 

1. Add pedestrian crossing to 3.3.   
2. Add a sentence to 3.4 “with the completion of this portion of the trail”. 
3. Add the signal crossing on Church street to the write up portion 

Mr. Barbieri will give the changes to Karen Sherman. 

Mr. McGrath will need to post a meeting with the selectmen for Monday January 28, 2019. 

A motion was made by Mr. McGrath, seconded by Mr. Lively to approve the grant with the 
recommendations.  Motion approved. 

A motion was made by Mr. Lively, seconded by Mr. Barbieri to approve the minutes of January 8, 2019.  
Motion approved. 

It was suggested that we hold the date of February 12, 2019 open for our next meeting. 

A motion was made by Mr. McGrath, seconded by Ms. Rice to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 pm.  Motion 
approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 

 

 

 


